
Dear High School Graduate or College Student 
 

Joplin Metro Credit Union is currently accepting applications for the 2024 
Lee E. Fritts & George C. Patrick scholarships. 
 
This year we will be awarding $2,250 in scholarships. 
Applications will be accepted through the mail and must be postmarked 
by April 5, 2024 or you may drop off at our 3301 Texas Avenue location 
or our 716 Pearl location. 
 
To apply for a scholarship applicants MUST be a JMCU member as well 
as the primary account holder as of March 29, 2024. 
 
You will receive a confirmation email within 3-5 business days once your 
application has been received by our office.  
 
Scholarship recipients will be chosen by the JMCU Scholarship Commit-
tee. If your application is chosen you will be notified on or before May 30, 
2024.  
 
Winners will be invited to JMCU annual meeting for special recognition.  

 
PLEASE SAVE THE DATE FOR THE ANNUAL MEETING! 

 
THURSDAY JUNE 20, 2024 

First Christian Church 
409 W. 4th Street 
Joplin, MO 64801 

 
Information can be downloaded on our website www.joplinmcu.com 

 
We wish all of you the best of luck! 

 
 

Main Office: 3301 Texas Avenue 
                     Joplin, MO  64804 
Phone:          417-623-9816 
 
Branch Office: 716 Pearl Street 
                         Joplin, MO 64801 
Phone:              417-627-1000 


